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Redeemer Lutheran School 

	
  Upcoming	
  Events	
  
Monday	
  2/19/18	
  

No	
  school	
  President’s	
  Day	
  

Tuesday:	
  2/20/18	
  

Basketball	
  Game	
  Home@3:30	
  

Wednesday:	
  2/21/18	
  

	
  Chapel	
  at	
  8:50	
  

Thursday:	
  2/22/18	
  
PE	
  3-­‐‑8th	
  grades	
  

Friday:	
  2/23/18	
  

Free	
  Dress	
  

1:00	
  Dismissal	
  

See’s	
  Candy	
  Fund	
  Raiser	
  
begins	
  through	
  March	
  7th.	
  

Coming	
  up:	
  	
  
February	
  27th:	
  C.P.T.L	
  
Meeting	
  6:30PM	
  

March	
  6th:	
  Progress	
  
Reports	
  

March	
  7th:	
  	
  School	
  
Panaramic	
  picture	
  day	
  

March	
  25th:	
  Palm	
  Sunday:	
  

3-­‐‑5th	
  grade	
  sing.	
  	
  Pancake	
  
breakfast	
  sponsored	
  by	
  
Relay	
  for	
  Life.	
  
March	
  30th	
  Good	
  Friday	
  no	
  school	
  

Easter	
  Vacation	
  from	
  
March	
  30th-­‐‑April	
  8th.	
  	
  
Schools	
  Resumes	
  on	
  April	
  
9th.	
  

	
  

	
  

	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
   	
  We	
   invi te 	
  you	
   to	
  worship 	
  with 	
  us	
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   9:00AM	
  English 	
   	
  
Bible	
  Theme	
  for	
  the	
  2017-­‐‑2018	
  School	
  Year:	
  	
  
“Jesus	
  Christ	
  is	
  the	
  same	
  yesterday,	
  today,	
  and	
  forever.”	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  –	
  Hebrews	
  13:8	
  

 

God	
  is	
  a	
  Great	
  God!	
  

I	
  pray	
  that	
  as	
  the	
  season	
  of	
  Lent	
  has	
  
begun	
  we	
  will	
  remember	
  to	
  think	
  
about	
  what	
  the	
  Lord	
  our	
  God	
  did	
  for	
  
us	
  on	
  the	
  cross	
  at	
  Calvary.	
  	
  Some	
  
people	
  make	
  it	
  a	
  point	
  to	
  give	
  up	
  
things	
  for	
  Lent	
  to	
  remember	
  that	
  
Jesus	
  gave	
  up	
  His	
  life	
  for	
  us	
  on	
  the	
  
cross.	
  	
  We	
  are	
  all	
  sinners	
  and	
  we	
  all	
  
need	
  and	
  have	
  a	
  Savior	
  who	
  gave	
  up	
  
His	
  life	
  for	
  us.	
  	
  Let’s	
  remember	
  to	
  
Love	
  Him	
  and	
  Worship	
  Him	
  this	
  
Lenten	
  Season	
  and	
  the	
  whole	
  year	
  
long.	
  

God	
  Bless,	
  

Mr.	
  J.	
  Violette	
  

	
  

Principal 	
   	
  Mr. 	
  V iolet te 	
   	
   	
   	
   	
  Assistant	
  Principal 	
  Ms.	
  Payan	
   	
  

 

   See’s Candy Fundraiser 
Who doesn’t love See’s Candy? 
 
We will be starting our Spring 
Fundraiser this Friday, with a 
short assembly to the kids with 
information. 
 
This year we will be selling See’s 
Candy! 
 
On Friday your child will get a one 
page sheet on what we are selling 
and an envelope to put order money 
in. 
 
We will be collecting orders from 
February 23-March7th. 
Candy	
  will	
  be	
  ready	
  to	
  deliver	
  by	
  
March	
  23rd.	
  	
  Just	
  in	
  time	
  for	
  Easter!	
  

We want to Thank all of our 
wonderful Redeemer parents for 
making it a point to get their 
kids to school on time.  A 
reminder that we do have a new 
policy that started at the 
beginning of the 3rd quarter that 
gives each student 5 tardies for 
things that may come up to 
make it hard to get to school on 
time.  After the 5th tarty in a 
quarter we will start charging $5 
per tardy starting at the 6th 
tardy.  This was instated so as to 
make the most of our 
educational time in the 
classroom. 

You are always invited 
and welcome to attend 
our church services here 
at Redeemer every 
Sunday at 9:00AM. 

Join us for our next 
CPTL meeting on 
February 27th at 6:30PM 

We hope that you 
are saving those 
Box Tops! 
It is close to the time 
for us to collect 
them, please turn 
them in by February 
23rd. 
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  Service Opportunities 
Like last year, families are 
required to complete a minimum 
of 15 service hours.  Each family 
with 2 or more students must 
complete 20 hours by May 15, 
2018.  There are many ways to 
complete these hours.  This 
newsletter will keep you 
informed of ways you can help 
the school and get your service 
hours. 

 
Some needs we have now are 

Water: 
            2 cases= 1 hour 

3 cases= 2 hours 
4 cases= 3 hours 

             Capri-suns: 
   2 packs =1/2 hour 

4 packs =1 hour 
     6 packs =1 ½ hours 

Sodas: 
     Two 12 packs = 1hour 
     Four 12 packs = 2 hours 
            Cup of Noodles: 
            One case = 1 hour 
            Two cases= 2 hours 

 

 

 

 

Search facebook: 
Redeemer Lutheran School of  
South Gate, CA 
Instagram: 
@redeemersg 

Website: 
www.redeemersouthgate.org 

 

 
 
 

Hot lunch Menu 
 
2/19/18: Monday 
No School 
 
2/20/18:  Tuesday 
Grilled Cheese, Tater Tots, 
Juice 
 
2/21/18 Wednesday: 
Lasagna, Bread, Juice 
 
  
2/22/18 Thursday: 
Beef Soft Tacos, Rice, Juice 
 
2/23/18 Friday:  
Pizza, Salad, Juice 
 

Check Redeemer out of 
Facebook 
 
Watch our Facebook 
page; we will be updating 
it this year almost daily!  
We want to share all the 
great things happening at 
Redeemer!! 
Make sure you get the 
right address: 
www.facebook.com/redeemerlut
heransouthgate 

 
 

   

 

  

 

 
This month’s chapel will 
be the Lutheran Districts 
project of Hearts for 
Jesus. This year it goes 
to special education 
services to our Lutheran 
schools. 
 
Please join us by sending 
a chapel offering with 
your children to support 
these services for 
Lutheran School 
 

  “Share the Blessing” 
 
We are getting the word 
out to our community about 
what a blessing Redeemer 
is.  You as current families 
are the ones who can best 
tell others about Redeemer 
and encourage friends, 
neighbors, family, co-
workers to take a look at 
Redeemer for their 
children.  

           FEBRUARY    
 Registration Special 
 
Re-register your children 
for the 2018-2019 school 
year in February you will 
receive $75 off the 
registration fee for each 
of your children.  This 
discount will continue 
until the end of February. 
Please see Miss JoAnn to 
get registration papers. 


